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MEDIA RELEASE 
  
EMBARGOED TILL DELIVERY  
 
FRIENDS OF STTA GATHERING  
 
The “Friends of STTA” programme was initiated by our STTA President, Er. Dr Lee Bee Wah in 2011 
to raise funds for our youth development programmes and its operating costs which will in turn groom 
more young talent which will help the growth of the sport.  
 
To date, we are pleased to announce that we have raise over $220,000 and over 100 friends have 
committed themselves to the programme.  We are pleased to announce that for the new year, over 50 
new friends have joined the Friends of STTA programme.  The Friends of STTA have made donations 
of S$1,000 for a year, S$2,000 for two years or S$3,000 or more for three years, and the money will 
go towards youth initiatives like the STTA-PAP Community Foundation table tennis programme, 
which has reach out to over 3,000 kindergarten children since it kicked off in 2009 at Nee Soon South. 
 
Er. Dr. Lee Bee Wah, Member of Parliament for Nee Soon GRC & President of STTA says “We 
appreciate all contributions, big or small and wish to thank all Friends of STTA for believing and 
sharing our plans and visions."  
 
The Friends of STTA gathering is a great place for our sponsors to meet the national paddlers and 
provides an excellent opportunity to network and share their passion for table tennis.   
 
We would like to invite your reporter and photographer to join us at the Friends of STTA gathering, 
and the details are as follow:  
 
Date:                Saturday, 20

th
 October 2012         

Time:                3pm (Registration) 
Venue:              Volkswagen Centre Singapore (Alexandra) 

247 Alexandra Road, Singapore 159934 
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to thank Volkswagen Singapore for sponsoring the venue.  
  
  

Corporate Sponsors:  

   

   

        
 
 


